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Christmas Play 
The students from Pope Francis Elementary School will be performing The Light of 
Christmas on Wednesday, December 20th. There will be two performances at 
OHS, one beginning at 1:00 and the second beginning at 6:30. This is one event 
that you do not want to miss!  

 

On behalf of the school community, I would like to thank Mrs. Collins, Miss Kos 
and Mrs. Doyle for their dedication and time, preparing for this wonderful event.  
 


